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Sisters and Brothers,

B – Be present
L – Let the day flow with grace�
E – Expect joy, be positive
S – Serve with compassion
S – Speak only with kindness
I – Impart only love
N – Never forget you are not alone
G – Give thanks for everything
S – See goodness in others
 ~poem by Mary Davis

This poem seems to describe only a few of the blessings of our Chapter. Thank you to everyone for your help this Fall. It’s been 
a very busy one and with everyone’s help we made it successful! I am so very grateful for each of you!

Brother Harold and Sister Chris have been in Branson and from the looks of some pictures I’ve seen, they will have stories to 
share when we all get together. This trip was a fund-raising effort for the WGM/WGP project to Support Our Youth. I’m looking 
forward to continuing our discussion on ways that we can support the youth in our community.

Our December meeting will be a chance for us to celebrate Christmas together. We will have a potluck dinner at Tuesday, 
December 5th at 6:30 p.m. I’ll bring the ham and you bring the sides and DESSERTS!!! Following dinner we will have our “Joy in 
the Reason for the Season” meeting. We have some business to tend to before the winter months so I hope everyone can make 
it. Please plan to come dressed in your favorite Christmas colors/outfit.

Blessings!
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Message from the Worthy Matron

Dates to Remember:

Tue Stated Meeting - Christmas Carry-In at 6:30 - Bring a dish to share (tableware will be 
provided). Tree trimming to follow.

Dec-5 @ 7:30pm


